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UFA NewsFlash – September 16, 2016 
Important Information for the Week of  

September 19 - 23 
   
 

Tuesday, September 20 –Staff Meeting Schedule – Early Dismissal @ 2:33 p.m. 
 Celebrating Dr. Ursula Franklin - Planning Meeting 5:30 p.m. –6:30 p.m. in the Library  
 School Advisory Council Meeting – 7:00 p.m. in the Library – All Welcome 

 
Wednesday, September 21 – Unit 1 Enrichment Wednesday Sessions Begin 

 International Day of Peace (UN) 
 

Friday, September 16 – Day 4 – Regular Day 
 Ontario Universities Fair Begins – Metro Toronto Convention Centre (Ends September 25) 

 

 
Other Important Information 
 

Celebrating Dr. Ursula Franklin 
The last planning meeting for the memorial for Dr. Franklin will take place on Tuesday, 
September 20 beginning at 5:30 p.m. in the Library.  All are welcome. 
 
School Advisory Council 
The first school advisory council (SAC) meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 20 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.  All are welcome. 
 
Student Announcements 
A request has been made that such things as athletic team try-outs and Enrichment Wednesday 
Session sign-ups be posted on our website.   
 
The school feels it is important that high school students take responsibility to listen to daily 
announcements for student team and club meeting times, and use their agenda book to 
maintain personal organization.  Teams and tryout times are also posted outside the physical 
education office on the way to the change rooms should an announcement be missed. 
 
Sign-up times for Enrichment Wednesday Sessions are posted electronically on the Wednesday 
site student login page.  Again, we are striving for personal responsibility and organization on 
the part of the student to know when the site will open, and to sign-up for their sessions.  There 
in fact is a “countdown clock” for the students to see when they log in.  Sign-ups always take 
place during the school day so that everyone has access to a computer, as well as access to 
teacher support for any sign-up issues.  Students are advised to browse unit options in advance, 
and are reminded through daily announcements when sign-ups will take place. 


